
 

 

Christmas Pop-Up Shop at WJS! 

Dear parents/carers,  

Last year, we decided not to have a Christmas Fair so that we weren’t asking for bought 
donations so close to Christmas. Instead, we asked for items that you no longer want 
and already have at home in a drawer/cupboard! We plan to do the same again this 
year and ask you to donate any of the following items below so they can be sold for 50p 
or £1 to raise money for our PFA.    

We ask that all donations are clean and in good/excellent condition (no missing pieces 
for board games).  

 

Teddies 

 

Board games Toys 

 

Christmas jumpers or             
fancy dress costumes 

Unwanted gifts/gift sets 

 

Books/Magazines 

Please send all donations to school on Friday 24th November. Items will be collected 
from children’s classrooms during registration time.   

The Pop-up Shop will be open on Friday 1st December 8.40am – 9.30am                           
for parents to come and buy things without children being present! Children can                    
come and make their own purchases at morning play time on the same day... if there                  
is anything left! (50p or £1 coins in a named money bag)                                                                                                                                 

Thank you for supporting this event! 


